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General Order # 1,026
                                               March, 2017
March 2017 Meeting

                           DATE:    Friday, March 17th, 2017
                   LOCATION:   Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                          South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                          Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell

                    TIME:            2000 hours.
                    PROGRAM:  “An Evening with Bill Noonan”
                                          Also, a holiday collation will be served

February Meeting
Boston Fire Lt. James O’Brien presented a program on the apparatus fleet of the BFD, along with planned updates. All in attendance enjoyed the show.
Guest Speaker

Our guest speaker needs no introduction! Bill Noonan retired BFD photographer, author and the official photographer of the PFFM. Bill has been a member of Box 52 since October 20th of 1978.
Membership
Applicant Robert MacKendrick will be voted on at the March meeting. Applicant Jim Nolan’s name will be read at the March meeting for final vote into membership at the April Meeting in Salem.
Many members were shocked by the news of the sudden passing of Past President Alan Macdonald. He was a true gentleman and a friend to all. May his soul rest in peace.
Good & Welfare
Member Michael Antoine is on the mend after recent surgery. Member Steve Walsh has undergone another series of procedures of his leg.
Congratulations to member and Past President Gerard Mahoney being appointed Acting Chief of the Cambridge Fire Department.

Member Steve Staffier has been named Director of Communications for MassPort.

Member and Editor Frank San Severino has been cleared to return to per diem Dispatch in Lexington.

 Weather Cancellation

Even though the calendar says March, we are not out of the woods yet!!! If necessary, the March meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England!! 
Bus Trip

DATE CHANGE SATURDAY MAY 13th!
Due to a scheduling conflict for the original date with Bloom Bus Company, the bus trip has been moved up a week to SATURDAY MAY 13th! Please save the date. Cost will be $ 35.00 per person and included lunch and morning coffee. Please see the attached flyer!
Box 52 Artifacts
The Box 52 Association has established a small display of Box 52 memorabilia and artifacts at the Boston Fire Museum at 344 Congress Street. Many thanks to Wil Warnock of the BFM and to the BFM for their cooperation in this endeavor.
Coming Events
March 13 – Boston Sparks Corn Beef & Cabbage Dinner Meeting at Florian Hall. $ 30.00 per person. Reservations must be made by March 8 by calling 617-338-9700

April 12 – Wakefield High School – 60 Farm Street – 7:30 PM - Lecture by Stephanie Schorow - "Trial by Fire: The Coconut Grove and Other Boston Fire Tragedies" Tickets are $ 10 at the door.

April 21 – Box 52 April Meeting at Salem MA Fire HQ – We suggest carpooling.
May 9 – Essex County Fire Wardens Meeting at Wakefield Public Safety Building at 7:30 PM – Slides of North Shore Fires and Apparatus from the L. Murray Young collection – BOX 52 MEMBERS CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND.
May 12 – Bare Cove Fire Museum – Firehouse Night – 6:30 PM – featuring Cambridge Acting Chief Gerry Mahoney and Doug Boudrow - Tickets are $ 20 at the door

June 10 – MAFAA – Parade & Muster – Lynnfield / Wakefield MA – 10:00 AM

REMINDERS

March 17th meeting at Local 7 with Bill Noonan.

Remember the weather cancellation policy if needed.

Save the Date! Saturday May 13th bus trip to the Mill Towns of the Pioneer Valley.

By Order of the President                                                                    Newsletter Editor

David Parr                                                                                           Frank San Severino

